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Madame President,



Thailand welcomes the delegation of Ukraine to the UPR today.  We thank them for their report and updates on the implementation of the recommendations accepted during the first cycle, and wish to highlight 
a number of issues.



In terms of gender equality, we take good note of its fulfillment of obligations under both the ICCPR and CEDAW.  At the same time, we share concerns with CEDAW on high unemployment affecting women and discrepancies of wages between women and men, among others.  We therefore encourage Ukraine to further strengthen its policies and activities to promote gender equality and non-discrimination in employment and to change the stereotype regarding women’s roles in the society.  On the rights of the child, we commend its efforts to combat violence against children, especially trafficking in children.  We support its cooperation with relevant international agencies to arrange training on combating trafficking in persons. 

Madame President,

We welcome the implementation of recommendations on protection of the rights of ethnic and religious minorities and efforts to combat all forms of intolerance in Ukraine.  We also note the ongoing preparation of comprehensive anti-discrimination legislation.  In this regard, we recommend that Ukraine accelerate the adoption of a bill on preventing and combating discrimination.  



On the rights of migrant workers, we note that Ukraine is not yet party to the International Convention on the Protection of the Rights of all Migrant Workers and Members of their Families.  In the meantime, we wish to recommend Ukraine to adopt necessary measures and legislation to protect the rights of all migrant workers in the country.  



Lastly, we wish Ukraine much success in the second cycle of the UPR.  

Thank you, Madame President.

* * * * *

